This is in regards to the zoning meeting on Monday May 12, 2025 for new structure for
Nick and Jessica Schmidt at 830 West Street — Watertown, WI

Our concerns that new structure will be only for storage for camper, trailers, vehicles and
race cars not storage for chemicals for there PJ’S Painting and remodel business

The lights on new structure to be not facing our house

Overhead doors on new structure will not be facing our house so not to get noise of race cars
in out of structure

That the city ordinance be followed for noise and the lateness of noise

That of the need of extra electricity doesn’t interfere more with our property (Example:
dimming of our lights when maybe welder etc... being used next door)

We want to be a good neighbor and help make life easier for everyone while keeping the feel

of a residential neighborhood as much as possible

Sincerely: Duane and Darlene Duddeck
834 West Street

Watertown, WI 53094



